Dear SYCC Membership,

2022 was a good year in Chester. The Dredging project was completed in the spring and everything
went well. Thank you, Jamie Hays! You and your crew did a great job.

Thank you to my basin committee and my dock master Matt for all their hard work again this year! You
were all there every time | needed anything and Matt did 90% of my work again this year! | can’t thank
you enough for all of your help!

I also want to thank The Sexton Family and everyone else that helped them make the Chester Picnic a
fun time this year! You always throw a good party! &

Lastly, | want to thank the entire SYCC board. It was an honor to serve on the board with all of you!
Butch, your guidance and support all these years was always appreciated more than you know!

Congratulations to our new rear Commodore Donna Merli! | wish you the best of luck and thank you for
stepping up to take the position.

Sincerely,
Jeremy Sawyer
Chester Rear Commodore
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